F-TYPE
Project 7

A Customer may
report that there is
visible damage to
the paintwork on
the upper rear
quarter panel
area.

This may be caused by the rear window frame seals becoming damage.
Revised rear quarter window seals have been produced to address this
concern. Please refer to TSB JTB00607 should a customer express a concern.
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